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BFED Committee

From: Alan Wallace <awallace@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 7:32 AM
To: BFED Committee
Subject: Aina Kupuna Bill

[You don't often get email from awallace@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
I thought the “circuit breaker” exemption was in place to help people in this situation. At 2% max of 
their gross income vs the actual assessed value tax. In addition there was a minimum tax for any 
parcel. ( Regardless of income as a property owner we all need some  assessment as we are all 
responsible for the smooth running of the government.) 
 
What am I missing? 
 
Alan Wallace 
 
Sent from my iPad 


